M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 3, 2017
RE:
Change Order #8 – Ryle High School         

BG#15-281
Four changes were made to the contract for this project.
Proposal # 57 – This change order is the result of an error on the MEP drawings which facilitated the existing markerboards needing to be relocated and then patching the walls as needed.  The Architect and Engineer will reimburse for this change order via a reduction in fees.  Add - $2,292
Proposal #73 – This change order is for sprinkler modifications in the weight room.  Once the new pipe and heads were installed, it was found that the existing sprinkler system is divided into separate alarm zones even though there is only one control valve.  This is the additional cost to move the tie-in location downstream of one of the existing flow switches.  Add - $663

Proposal #74 – This change order is for work in Room 113 which was an existing classroom that was subdivided into the Resource Room to make room for the new connection from the academic wing to the commons.  Once the room was demo’d, it was determined that an electrical receptacle and low voltage accessories needed to be relocated.  The contractor was able to relocate many other associated items as part of their standard scope, however a couple of items could not be determined as part of the design.  Add - $686

Proposal #75 – This change order is for additional blacktop and repairs to the existing driveway loop and areas around the stadium.  The contractor has agreed to pay for a large portion of these since their construction activities were a major contributor to damaging the existing pavement.  This change order is for the amount negotiated with the contractor that was determined to be the liability of the district since the pavement was already in poor condition.  Add - $23,737

                        TOTAL CHANGE ORDER AMOUNT...................ADD-$27,378
I recommend the board accept CO#8, as presented.

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​
Mike Poiry




Assistant Superintendent
